
Office of the Consumer Advocate 
PO Box 23135 
Terrace on the Square 
St. John's, NL Canada 
AlB 4J9 

December 6, 2023 

Via Email 

The Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
Prince Charles Building 
120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 
St. John 's, NL AlA 5B2 

Attention: Jo-Anne Galarneau 
Executive Director and Board Secretary 

Dear Ms. Galarneau: 

Tel: 709-724-3800 
Fax: 709-754-3800 

Re: Application for Approval of the Terms of a Capacity Assistance Agreement between 
Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro and Corner Brook Pulp and Paper Limited 

The November 16, 2023, Application filed by Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro for approval 
of the terms of a Capacity Assistance Agreement between Hydro and Corner Brook Pulp and 
Paper Limited appears reasonable. 

Yours truly, 

/jm 

cc Newfoundland Power Inc. 
Dominic J. Foley (dfolev@newfoundlandpower.com) 
NP Regul atory (regulatory@newfoundlandpower.com) 

Newfoundland & Labrador Hvdro 
Shirley Walsh (ShirleyWalsh@nlh.nl.ca) 
NLH Regulatory (nlhregulatory@nlh.nl.ca) 

Teck Resources Limited 
Shawn Kinsella (shawn kinsella@teck.com) 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 
PUB Official Email (ito@pub.nl.ca) 
Jacqui Glynn (jglynn@pub.nl.ca) 
Sara Kean (skean@pub.nl.ca) 
Cheryl Blundon ( cbludon@pub.nl.ca) 

Island Industrial Customers Group 
Paul Coxworthy (pcoxworthy@stewartmckelvey.com) 

Linde Canada Inc. 
Sheryl Niscnbaum (she1yl.nisenbaum@praxair.com) 


